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GOOD MORNING LIONS & GUESTS!

Welcome this morning our speaker President and CEO of
Community First Trust in Hot Springs. He will be telling us
about Trusts.

xxx*Coming Events **%%* Y
Friday & Saturday, Oct. 1> and 2"%: District 7- L “Fall Convention”
in Camden, Arkansas

Thursday, Oct. 7": 7:45 am - Club meeting, followed by a Board
Meeting.

: VILLAGE PRIDE DAY ( If you haven’t signed
up, do it today; your help is needed).

o
Tuesday, Oct. 19™: Evening Lions “Thanks to the Troops” special
events and VIP golf outing.

Thursday Oct. 21%": 7:45 am - Club meeting; our speaker will be
Bill Elderton, Business Manager, of the
Jtot Spring Village VOICE
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with October Birt

From Eveglass Chairman Dave Salmen
and Right Hand Man Dick Bracewell
Last year a total of 2,648 eyeglasses and 1,161 cases were shipped to:
Honduras (Knights of Columbus), China and Africa (Dr. Clem).
Of those collected, 1,922 glasses and 861 cases were from the Breakfast
Lions; 1134 of the glasses and 300 cases were given to us by the Camden
Noon Lion’s club. Thanks to all who helped with this worthwhile clause!!!

" GOLF SCRAMBLE

What a great tournament!!

With wonderful weather, 88 golfers playing and the hard work and
cooperation of many it turned out to be one of the very best village N
tournaments. Credit and thanks for this successful tournament go to our golf
committee: Chairman Lion Chuck Abinante and Lions’ Don Levae, Dick
Olsen, Don Fisher, Bob Olsen, Al Becker, Hal Goss and Pat MeCullough; also
to all of the volunteers from the club, POA golf course personnel, the many
sponsors, all those who donated Tournament Drawing prizes and some great
food provided by Ramona’s Kitchen.

HELP NEEDED - GET INVOVED
As outlined in our last meeting, by our 2™ VP, Lion Ken Wilson, our Board of
director’s decided it was necessary to have back ups for Chairmen of
Committees. Secretary, Lion Jim Podawitz and Treasurer, Lion Hal Goss
outlined their duties. Duties of other committees will be covered today.
Positions available are: Assistant Secretary, Assistant Treasurer, Chairman
Historian, Co-Chairman Historian, Chairman Transportation, Co-Chairman
Transportation and Co-Chairman Constitution/ By-Laws.

NEED A RIDF
if you need a ride to aftend a meeting, Lion Suzanne Cain,
will arrange it for you, Give her a call at 501-984-0138




